
1

Back 2 School 
Nights 

Pre-K, Kindergarten, 
1st Grade 9/5


2nd-4th 9/14


Middle School 9/28


Lincoln Park 
Day

9/23/23 Make sure 
you stop by our 
table & say hi! 

REMINDER!

Join the PTO today! 

Family dues of $15 are 
being accepted now. 

We accept cash, check, 
& Venmo.

INTERESTED IN 
VOLUNTEERING? 


We would love your 
help! Contact us today! 
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Lincoln Park Schools PTO

September Newsletter

Welcome Back! 

We are so excited for a new school year! We have many events 
planned for the year ahead. 


Please remember to follow us on social media as well as our website- 
www.lpspto.com to stay updated. There will be many opportunities for 
volunteering!  

Best Spot in the Lot is back! Enter to win 
a reserved parking space at LPES for the 
entire first marking period! Winner will 

be announced on 9/15. 1 entry $5, 5 
entries $20- 3 ways to pay: cash, check 

made payable to LPS PTO, Venmo 
@PTO4LPS


GOOD LUCK!


http://lpspto.com
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UPCOMING FUNDRAISERS 

Returning this year are our school pride


magnets and folder stickers. New this year-


calendar magnets! Never miss an important


district date- grab yours today! 


Get to know, your PTO

Who we are- A group of parent volunteers who 
support the elementary/ middle school, 
teachers, staff and students in a variety of ways 
through out the school year. 


What we do- Family fun nights, teacher 
appreciation, assemblies, field trip 
transportation, teacher grants, 4th grade picnic, 
5th & 6th grade Halloween party, book fair, and 
so much more! 


How can you help- Become a PTO member! 
Volunteer at our events. Attend and contribute 
at meetings 


Meet your PTO Board


President- Amy Pappas 


Vice President- Kristen Meyer 


Treasurer- Erin Tynan 


Secretary- Tara Storzum 


Event Coordinator- Jessica Gillen


2023-2024

LPES Yearbook Update! At this time, 
we will only be accepting parent 
submissions for the First Day of 
School. Please submit pictures of 
students only by 9/21 to 
Yearbook4LPES@gmail.com.  

QUESTIONS? Email us! 

pto4lps@gmail.com

mailto:pto4lps@gmail.com
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